THSIMB General Meeting Minutes - 03/16/22

I. The meeting was called to order at 7:01 pm by Jeanne Mulcahy, President. 19 members and
KIDA volunteers, four board members, and Mr. Karos were present.

Jeanne announced that due to the KIDA tour, the meeting will be shortened from the normal one
hour scheduled time.

Il. Minutes — The prior meeting minutes were not presented.

Ill. Einancial Report - Marti Heurich gave an update on the financial condition as of March 16,
2022. The checking account balance in addition to SCRIP is a total of just over $9,000.
sponsorship will be listed as that.

IV._Director’s Report

e Mr. Karos reported there are a lot of spring activities scheduled to include All County
Jazz tryouts which were Adjudications on Tuesday, March 15th and KIDA on Saturday,
March 19th.

o KIDA is the biggest event of the year.

e Next Tuesday, March 22nd, is band adjudication, with choir adjudication on Thursday,
March 17th.

e The spring concert is scheduled the same time as the county track meet, so the date
may be revised.

e The banquet for orchestra and band as well as year-end information will be coming
soon.

V. Fundraising

e Bingo
Bingo is scheduled for April 30th at the Brunswick Eagles. Donations for bingo games
can be partial or full sponsorship. The bingo sponsor letter will be circulated with nest
week’s email.

e Scrip
Reminder that Scrip is an option for fundraising.

e Amazon Smile
The last quarter ended December 31, 2021, we raised $165.49. This is the highest
amount raised for THSIMB in one quarter.

Reminder to sign into Amazon under Amazon Smile for Amazon purchases in order to
participate for THSIMB fundraising. The more people that use it, the more we get.

e Energy Audit
The Energy Audit fundraiser is ongoing. There is no additional cost to you for signing up.

This audit raises money for the band. It is $35 for every person that signs up for it. It is
an easy way to support the band.



V1. Board Elections
e Elections for the new board will be next month. Liz Daytona-Hahn and Jeanne Mulcahey
are the only non-senior parents on the current board. They are not sure what role they
will play with the new board. All positions are up for election.
e |f you know of someone interested in a role on the board, please contact Jeanne
Mulcahey.

VII. The next meeting is scheduled for April 20, 2022, at 7:00 pm.

VIIl. Meeting adjourned at 7:10 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Clinelle A Jean, Secretary



